
Additional Counties Approved for FEMA
Public Assistance 
Release Date: October 11, 2022

TALLAHASSEE –Orange and Osceola counties are eligible for FEMA Public
Assistance for the repair or replacement of disaster-damaged public facilities.
Those counties were previously approved for debris removal and emergency
protective measures.

Brevard County is now eligible for debris removal and repair or replacement of
disaster-damaged public facilities. Brevard County was previously approved for
emergency protective measures.
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